Newsletter



Newsletter: 26.09.2022

WHEN WE SAY

BLACK

LIVES

MATTER

This week we are launching the start of our learning as part of Black History Month. During this week we will be sharing the beautiful book When We Say Black Lives Matter by Maxine Beneba Clarke.

We will be electing Diversity Change Makers who will carry out projects in the Academy to ensure that we actively tackle any discrimination and make the Academy a place where everyone is represented and belongs.

Below are the term dates and for this year. Please remember that holidays in term time cannot be authorised and may result in a penalty notice.

Family events

We are holding our class family events over the next few weeks. Please see below for the date and time of each event:

Monday 26th Sept 9-10am Y3 Robins

Monday 26th Sept 2-3pm Y2 Squirrels

Tuesday 27th Sept 9-10am Y1 Otters

Wednesday 28th Sept 9-10am Y1 Foxes

Thursday 29th Sept 9-10am Y5 Herons

Thursday 29th Sept 2-3pm Y5 Woodpeckers

Monday 3rd October 9-10am Y4 Kingfishers

Monday 3rd October 2-3pm Y3 Doves

Tuesday 4th October 2-3pm Y4 Kestrels

Wednesday 5th October 9-10am Y6 Barn Owls

Thursday 6th October 9-10am YR Dragonflies

Thursday 6th October 9-10am Y6 Snowy Owls

Thursday 6th October 10.40-11.30am Nursery Ladybirds

Thursday 6th October 2-3pm YR Butterflies

Thursday 6th October 2.30-3.30pm Nursery Ladybirds

Thursday 6th October 5pm Resource Base Incredible Me Playground opening

Tuesday 10th October 4-5.30pm Resource Base Autumn Ball

Term dates this year:

- Term 1 Thursday 1 September 2021 to Friday 21 October 2022
- Term 2 Monday 31 October to Friday 16 December 2022
- Term 3 Tuesday 3 January 2023 to Friday 10 February 2023
- Term 4 Monday 20 February to Friday 31 March 2023
- Term 5 Monday 17 April
 2023 to Friday 26 May 2023
- Term 6 Monday 5 June 2023 to Friday 21 July 2023

Email

Please ensure that we have your correct email address and that you can check your emails. Key information and reminders will be sent to you via email and you will be able to read them via the MCAS app.

Visits

Our educational visits have started. Please use MCAS to give permission. Well done to Squirrels class for exceptional behaviour on their visit to Tyntesfield last week

Year 6 school applications

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for a secondary school place for them by 31st October 2022.

You need to apply online
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/
residents/schools-learning-andearly-years/school-admissions

If you need any support with this please call the Academy office.

Apply Online